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ACADEMIC STANDARDS COIvIl'JlITTEE 
5 December 1957 

JOINT ~!Jl!:ETING OF THE ACADEMIC STANDARDS AND CURRICULUM cOMrvrITTEES. 

Present: Mr. Behen, r~s. Bridgham, Mr, Charignon, Mr. Cohen, 
~~$. Dehnbostel, Mr. D'Isa, Mr. Dykema, Mr. C. Evans, 
Hr. Glenny, 'Mr. Hummel, l"Ir, Kitchen, Mrs. 'McCarty, Mr~ R. Miller,' 
NIr. OtBrien! rvrr. Scudder, :Mr. J. E. Smith, r~, SVTartz, Mr. Uilcox, 
and Mr. v/or ey. 

This meeting was called to discuss the recommendations of the 
joint committee subcommittee on science requirements dated 
May 14, 1957~ TI1ere was much preliminary discussion especially 
of the proposal for a course in general mathematics, It was 
agreed that the twelve-hour sequence proposed by the subcommittee 
would require extended discussion, and regular meetings will be 
held on alternate Thursdays beginning in January, 1958. 

, 

Among other suggestions was one that the new sequence, if approved, 
be accepted as meeting the requirement for the B.A. degree for 
those students who shift from candidacy for &nother degree to 
a BoA. candidacy after they have completed tr.e nevI sequence. 


